
 

 

Supporting Schools and Students to Achieve 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

Friday, April 8, 2022  

www.sde.idaho.gov 

 

Media Contact: 

Kristin Rodine 

Public Information Officer 

208-332-6807 

krodine@sde.idaho.gov

 

Media welcome at Post-Legislative Tour stops in Boise, Twin Falls, Idaho Falls  

(BOISE) – Superintendent of Public Instruction Sherri Ybarra will kick off her annual Post-Legislative 

Tour in Boise Monday, April 11, continuing to Twin Falls and Idaho Falls on Wednesday and Thursday. 

At each stop, the superintendent and key staff will meet with each region’s district administrators to 

discuss what’s new in Idaho education after the 2023 legislative session. 

In Twin Falls, Superintendent Ybarra and House Education Committee Chairman Lance Clow, R-Twin 

Falls, will visit Xavier Charter School shortly before 11 a.m. Wednesday for student senior project 

presentations. Any media who would like to attend, please let me know – 208-863-4545 – in advance, 

then check in at the school office when you arrive. 

Registration for the post-Legislative Tour is filled to capacity, but reporters and photographers are 

welcome to attend any of the sessions. The two-week state tour will continue April 19 and 20 in Coeur 

d’Alene and Moscow. 

Each tour event is scheduled from 9:30 a.m. to 3 p.m., with a welcome from the superintendent and 

updates from department heads on legislation and IDAPA rules, content standards, mastery education, 

certification and professional standards, federal programs, and public school finance. The Office of 

Group Insurance will offer information on new insurance options for Idaho educators, and State Board 

of Education staff will give an update on changes to Next Steps Idaho. 

Tour stops include: 

• Boise, April 11 – State of Idaho Chinden Campus, Building 6 

• Twin Falls, April 13 – Canyon Crest Event Center 

• Idaho Falls, April 14 – Downtown Event Center 

 

– Kristin Rodine, cell 208-863-4545 

### 

Attached: Full agenda for the Post-Legislative Tour 
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